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9th October 2017 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
You are invited to attend Parent’s evening next week on 16th or 17th October. In order to try to help 
you in keeping an appointment could you please complete the slip below and hand it to your 
child’s class teacher by Thursday. Parents can choose the more convenient evening for them to 
attend and indicate an idea of time that would best suit. We will do our best to accommodate your 
wishes but cannot guarantee this will happen. Times will be allocated on a first come, first served 
basis and appointments will be no longer than ten minutes. 
 
This first Parent’s evening will be an opportunity for you to discuss your child’s progress, hear 
about what they will be learning this year and talk with the teacher about any issues they may 
have. 
 
I look forward to seeing you at school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs C Fenna 
Headteacher 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
Parent’s Evening  
 
My preferred date is  Monday 16th October  or Tuesday 17th October (please circle) 

My preferred time is between  

3.30 – 4.00  4.00 – 4.30  4.30 – 5.00  5.00 – 5.30      (please circle) 

 

Child’s name: __________________________________________________________ 

 

Signed _____________________________________________________ Parent/Carer 


